
Alexander T. Sanjenis contacted me from the FCC and pointed out that I had answered a few questions 

as ‘NO’ when it was supposed to be ‘YES’. It forced me to upload something for this amendment. I 

remember the frustration from these questions due to the way they were worded. Thanks for updating 

me though.  😊 

 

Sincerely, 

Delbert Robinson 

del@candycoder.com 


